

www.ArmInArm.org



Executive Director David R. Fox. Ph.D.

Board

Nick Valvanis Chair

Elizabeth Koehler Vice Chair

David Hill Treasurer

Deborah Toppmeyer

Secretary

Ken Barbuscio

Adrian Colarusso

Michael DeCicco

Edwina Hawes

Laura Heil

Leah McDonald

Eric Schwartz

Phillip Unetic

Sallye Zink

David R. Fox, Ph.D. Ex-Officio

The Rev. Dr. Dave Davis, Pastor, Nassau Presbyterian Church, Ex-Officio

The Rev. Paul Jeanes, III, Rector, Trinity Church, Ex-Officio October 15, 2020

To the family and friends of Stephanie Chorney,

Arm In Arm grieves for the loss of our friend Stephanie. As a founding member of Yes We CAN! Food Drives, Stephanie made an immeasurable impact on the lives of countless neighbors in need. Over the years, her tireless dedication to our community resulted in the collection of tons of healthy food for thousands of low-income families served in our food pantries. We are forever grateful.

In honor of her important work, and in her memory, Arm In Arm will plant an Asian Pear tree in our downtown Trenton community garden. We hope that you will join us in the spring to dedicate the tree in her name and to receive our thanks for sharing Stephanie with us. In the coming months, we will keep you updated on the specifics of the ceremony.

We send our love and prayers to you as we remember her compassion, heart, and purpose. Stephanie will not be forgotten.

With deep condolences, The Arm In Arm community